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LETTER FROM THE PRESIDENT
Dear Colleagues,

It is a great honour for me to say hello to you in the March issue of TSOG magazine. 

I want to say some words about TSOG (TJOD’s) studies. 
	 1.	 Health ministry wanted the private clinic’s of the doctors patient data to be shared by the health ministry. We have 	
		  applied to the court and the court stopped the application of this sharing. Unfortunately health ministry applied to the 	
		  council of state (Danıştay) and the council made the final decision that to share the personel data is not suitable and 	
		  refused the ministries application. As a result the private clinic doctors do not have to share their patients data with 	
		  the health ministry. This is a success of our society.
	 2.	 We have started a new project namely “TSOD is selecting the RISING STARS of Obstetrics and Gynecology.“ 		
		  Obstetriciand younger than 40 years in University and Education hospitals will apply for the project and 15 of them 	
		  will be selected to get further education for presentation, coaching and be the future of our society.
	 3.	 We have published “Pregnancy and Nutrition” guideline for the Obstetricians and in the near future the patient 	
		  model of this will be prepared as a booklet.

We are working for our colleagues. We are producing duty not word. Hope to see you in 13th TSOG congress in Kaya Palazzo 
Antalya 11-15 May, 2015. This is going to be one of the biggest congress of all the times with more than 400 speakers and 
2000 attendees. 

I hope health, happiness and success to you all.

Prof. Dr. S. Cansun Demir
President of TSOG


